
 

 
3+ Classroom Notes 

April 2025 
 
 
April is another busy month in the 3+ classroom.  While the April showers are happening 
outside, we will be inside playing and learning with water.  We’ll talk about and see 
evaporation.  We’ll even make our own thunderstorm with ‘rain’ and ‘thunder’ and ‘lightning!’ 
Then, after all that ‘rain’ there is sure to be MUD!  We’ll make ‘muddy’ handprints, jump in ‘mud 
puddles,’ look at different ways to describe rocks, and make a pet rock!  
 
Next, we will learn and have fun with moving air (wind)!  We will make kites to fly, and we will 
see which is easier to move with air – a feather or a block. 
 
Holy Week and Easter are during our Spring Break (April 14-18) this year.  We will do a little 
Easter prep before Spring Break, and a little Easter celebration after Spring Break.  And Ms. 
Laura (Stanger) will tell us the Easter story on Tuesday, April 22nd.  We hope you and your 
families have a very Happy and blessed Easter and enjoy a great Spring Break together 
whether at home or away!  
  
And finally, Dad’s Night is Tuesday, April 29th, at 6:30pm, in Room 6 (the big middle room right 
across the hall from our classroom).  Please park in the back preschool lot near the big 
playground/grass field.  Enter the school through the door on the right in the covered area with 
the trikes, picnic tables.  Room 6 is the first door on the left.  We hope to see all the Dads (with 

your child       ) for an hour of fun!   

 
Throughout the month, we will continue working on our individual counting books and enjoy 
many wonderful stories, poems, and songs. 
 
Please note, we have a couple of important events coming up in May, so please make sure 
they are on your calendar!  Moms, please SAVE THE DATE!  Coming up on Thursday, May 
8th, is our Mother’s Day Tea party at 12:15pm!  We sure hope to see you all there, but please 
try your hardest to make other arrangements for siblings during that time, so you can enjoy a 
little one on one time with your 3 or 4-year-old.  Thank you! 
  
The other event to note coming up in May is a field trip to Cougar Mountain Zoo in Issaquah on 
Tuesday, May 20th.  More information to come in early May.   
 
Thanks.  See you at school… 


